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ITEM NO.








(OPEN TO THE PUBLIC)

REPORT OF THE CHIEF EXECUTIVE

TO THE QUALITY & PERFORMANCE SCRUTINY COMMITTEE

ON 28TH JANUARY, 2002

AND TO THE ECONOMIC & COMMUNITY SAFETY SCRUTINY COMMITTEE

ON 4TH FEBRUARY, 2002

TITLE:         CHIEF EXECUTIVE’S DIRECTORATE – DRAFT SERVICE PLAN      

                     2002/2003


EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:

This is the first Chief Executive’s Service Plan since the merger of the Directorate with the former Personnel Directorate.  Managers of the two Divisions have been meeting to discuss their key service objectives and how these contribute to the City Council’s pledges.

The enclosed Service Plan is very much a draft document which needs significant further work in order to produce a Service Plan for 2002/2003 that clearly identifies the key service objectives that will achieve the Council’s objectives.  We need to edit the Plan down to focus on the key objectives and targets that members of Scutiny Committee can monitor.  Other detailed targets will form part of Section Plans monitored by the Divisional Management Teams and will inform individual work programmes.

BACKGROUND DOCUMENTS:

(Available for public inspection)

Salford Council’s Corporate Planning and Performance Management Model, June, 2001.

Service Planning Guidance November, 2001

CONTACT OFFICER:         Pam Lowe          793 2550

                                               Martin Smith      793 3500

                                               Charles Green    793 3406

KEY COUNCIL POLICIES:          Best Value

                                                        Performance Management

